Clinic Participant, Sally Shannon writes:

Eric Smiley's clinic in Morgan organized by Wendy Pohl on a snowy day in November was fun, educational and unhappily too short lived!!!
 

This wonderful clinician instructed groups of 3 and 4, dressage in the morning and jumping in the afternoon. 
 

Lauren's school schedule did not allow us to participate in the morning session but when i arrived just before lunch, the last group of the morning was listening intently as were about 20 auditors sitting in the warm of the comfortable sitting and watching and learning area, overlooking the arena. (graceland is heated so incredibly attractive and welcoming for the audience at this time of year!! ) in fact, several of the auditors stayed all day long.
 

Over a fabulous lunch, prepared by wendy herself... riding buddies had time to reconnect and share experiences from the morning and talk horse! it was lovely to see eric and his lovely wife sue again. 
 

In the afternoon, Eric managed to instill confidence and discipline through his incredible teaching manner. he of all the teachers is able to inspire his students, make them believe in their own talents, demand much and all without losing his patience or charm... incredible!! 

 

Rumor has it, Eric will be back in February... I am so looking forward to it.
Contributed by: QuilaRose1@aol.com
I personally did not ride in the clinic, but my daughter did.  She loved it!  

I watched several of the sessions other than my daughters and I think that he was funny, kind, and extremely knowledgeable.  He had interesting ways of teaching different skills at the same time as making it very fun for the participants.

Thank you so much for letting Courtney be a part of the experience!
